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Thank you to the dedicated Salvage Volunteer Team for pulling these items for repurpose
& Fundraising Committee Members who prepared for and worked this successful event.

We are proud to announce this two week event after Masses made

$6,170.00

Thank you to all who supported this success!

Just a little info on 3 Peterites who you've asked about, the artists who gave of their fime and
talents in preparing many of the transformed items.
When asked about themselves...

+ Karis Kruzel: Karis has enjoyed doodling since the first grade. Karis always wanted to
be an art teacher, but went to nursing school instead and is now a retired cardiac intensive
care nurse from Michigan. She has truly enjoyed creating and painting our wooden fish.
She believes that each fish has its own personality. The wooden fish were pieces from the
buildings, survivors of Hurricane Irma. She has truly enjoyed painting these fish!

A seasonal parishioner for 15 yrs.

+ Mike Kruzel: Artist of the Metal Art Fish-{Was up for Bid & Auctioned}. This is his

third stainless steel fish art donation. He began freehand drawing fish, that he would

then cut out using a handheld plasma cutter. This is a one of a kind custom cut piece of
art. This metal was completely submerged in Hurricane Irma storm surge, it survived...
and was made into this hogfish, to help support St. Peter Church.

A seasonal parishioner for 15 yrs.

+ Chris S’rangler': Retired Chief Warrant Officer in United States Coat Guard.

I spent twelve years out of my fwenty years on active duty in the Florida Keys. I have
lived here on/off since March of 1993. T enjoy wood working and painting. I enjoy the Keys
community and the great weather. The Stangler Family is involved and a very active part
of the St. Peter Family. Chris is a member of the Knights of Columbus, an Usher and Mass
Parking Assist Ministry.

Tenkyou fr Jour Suppor,you are AWESONE




